
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher    

A hectic end to term with lots of exciting events. Year 6 have been busy with transition days 

out of school and enrichment opportunities in school. We have had the army visit,                               

Chelmarsh, WVTC - all excellent World of work opportunities. In addition, they are practicing 

hard for the end of year performance so lots still for the year group to focus on. Key stage 2 

also have Fiver challenge today. 

 

Sadly,  I do need to share we have two staff leaving at the end of Term, Mrs Kali-Rai who 

joined us January is moving on to work in specialist provision.  Also, Mrs Hartley who 

joined us in October to be our SENDCO while Mrs Abley went on maternity leave. We wish 

them lots of luck in their new ventures and also for the difference they have made to 

Lanesfield.   

 

We had reports coming home yesterday for Key stage 1 and have them coming today for Key 

stage 2. Teachers have spent many hours preparing these to ensure you have a clear picture 

of your child’s attainment. We are holding parent drop-ins on Monday to discuss anything       

unclear, but if you feel you have enough information please do not feel the need to make an 

appointment.   

 

Next week new class days are Tuesday and Wednesday.  Teachers are busy preparing to meet 

their next Lanesfield class family - there is definitely a hum of excitement across school.  

 

Finally, Congratulations England - let’s all keep everything crossed we win the final! 
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Diary Dates 

11th Green Class Assembly 

12th Showbie demo for Reception parents 

15th Open Afternoon 

16th/17th New Classes 

17th Nursery Graduation 

18th Y6 Production 

18th Y6 Get together 

18th Y2 Leavers Assembly 

19th Y6 Leavers Assembly 

19th Half day finish 1:15pm (Last day of term) 

Attendance 

• Whole of school: 94.7% 

• Orange 96.7% 

• Indigo 95.9% 

• Blue 95.7% 

• Red 95.1% 

• Purple 94.9% 

• Green 94.1% 

• Lilac 93.9% 

• Pink 93.6% 

• Yellow 93.3% 

• Butterflies 92% 

Our focus value this half term: 

Happiness 

             Integrity 

                         Creativity 

                        Resilience 

Curiosity 

Aspiration 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For Phonics: Elora, Gurek, Perkins, Aman, David, Lillie-Mae. 

For Progress: Ryann, Mansirat, Lacie, Nariyah, Alexus, Amber, Aneesa, Oliver, 

Joshua, Simas, Robert, Sidney, Leo, Veer, Harvey W, Harnoor, 

Kimpreet, Alice. 

For English: Surjit, Muhammad N, Sophia, Gavika,                

Scarlette-Anne, Ishani, Michelle, David, Harvey E, Rubaljot, 

Elizabete, Jacob. 

Macbeth Y6 

Payments  

Can all parents please check their Parentmail accounts and ensure any outstanding 

payments are cleared by the end term. This includes payments for:  

Trips/Residentials 

Nursery 30hrs 

Minibus Service 

Dinners 

Having our parents continued support in keeping their payments up to date ensures 

we can continue with these services and trips for our children. 
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Sports 4 Champions Photo’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Reception Trip to Dudley Zoo 
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Yellow and Pink Classes trip to the beach 

 

 


